Sent: 24/11/2020 9:53:37 AM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

Dear Councillor

| write in support of the latest DA submitted by Hugos Manly for extra outdoor seating and expansion of useable
areas whilst being sympathetic to the environment and aesthetics of the wharf.

Manly Wharf is the gateway to beautiful Manly and the Northern Beaches and Hugos is an iconic highly
recognised brand known far and wide. It attracts many tourists, and their dollars to Manly which in turn boosts

other local businesses and promotes our beaches.

This DA will also provide for many more jobs for locals (new and old) and Hugos have an excellent reputation of
being the best at training and retaining their staff.

McGrath Manly strongly support this application.

Many thanks

Susie O’Brie

Senior Sales Consultant

McGrath Estate Agents Manly
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Attention:
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